
08/09/2021 

MS Annabelle Ewen 
7A Seaforth Crescent CRES 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
Annabelle.ewen@gmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

The currently falling down building at 231 Whale Beach Road is in much need of 
redevelopment. I am in full support and think that the proposed bukding looks beautiful! The 
proposed cafe looks great- looking forward for somewhere easily accessible to go from the surf 
road beach. 

Sent: 8/09/2021 7:12:48 AM
Subject: Online Submission


